Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Cosmetology
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Cosmetology has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Yuri Olivera Chavez on July 19, 2022. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition:
On April 27, 2022, the Petitioner asks the Board, “Can the Petitioner, who is a certified Ophthalmic Technician, be allowed to perform lash extensions without going to cosmetology school as she already has as extensive knowledge of the eye and eyelids?” The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Vol. 48, No. 101, on May 24, 2022, in the Florida Administrative Register. The Board, at its duly-noticed public meeting held on July 19, 2022, declined to issue a declaratory statement in response to Petitioner’s questions, because Petitioner moved to withdraw the Petition. 

A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Krista Woodard, Executive Director, Board of Cosmetology, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0783, Krista.Woodard@myfloridalicense.com
